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Dear Parents and Community Members  

 Tena Koutou. 

 School Values for the Term:  Respect & Excellence 

 Junior EOTC Week—What a wonderful week the junior school experienced 

last week.  A HUGE thank you to all parents, caregivers and family members 

for your contributions and support of school-based activities, overnight stay, 

organisation of food and supervision for trips.  Thanks must also go to 

teachers and staff for the organisation and commitment to the week by 

reorganising their families and to senior students who helped over the week.   

Thank you to Mr Tautari for organising the BBQ  for the overnight stay.   The 

children (and some adults) looked great in their dress-up costumes for their 

visit to Howick Colonial Village. 

 Senior School Swimming Sports—These were a great success thanks to 

the behaviour of our wonderful children and all the adults (staff and parents) 

who attended and gave their support and help, especially those who were 

starters, judges, timekeepers and photographers.  Thanks also to the year 7 

& 8 students who set up and packed up the gazebos for the event. 

 PTA Information Evening—All are welcome to attend an information  

meeting on the role of the PTA in our school tomorrow Tuesday 28 February 

at 6.30p.m.  in the library.   If you are interested in being part of the PTA 

please attend and/or offer your apologies.  At this meeting nomination forms 

for president, secretary and treasurer will be available.  

 Triathlon Practice—We will hold an after school triathlon practice this 

Tuesday for children (who are able to attend,) who are taking part in the 

Franklin triathlon.  They will require all equipment, including bikes, helmets, 

aqua shoes and running shoes.  Thank you to parents who assisted with the 

after school practice last week.  If you can assist (or others) again it would be 

appreciated. 

PUKEKOHE JUNIOR RUGBY—Registrations—Thurs 2 March 5-7pm, Sat 4 March 10am

-2pm, Wed 8 March 5-7pm at Colin Lawrie Fields, Reynolds Road, Pukekohe.  All players 

welcome ages 5-13 year.  New players please bring birth certificate.  Fees $65.  Enquiries 

to Yvonne Newton 027 427 6668. 

Events This Week—Week 5 

 Tues 28 Feb—PTA Revival Information Evening—6.30 p.m.  All Welcome 

 Thurs 2 March—Yr 7 & 8 Technology.  Children MUST be at school by 

8.45a.m. when the bus leaves. 

Events Next Week—Week 6 

 Tues 7 March—Year 7 & 8 North Group swimming (selected children) 

 Wed 8 March—125th Final meeting 7 p.m. 

 Thurs 9 March—Yr 6 & Below North Group Swimming (selected chn) 

 Fri 10 March—Franklin Triathlon—Clarks Beach 

ST PAUL’S COLLEGIATE SCHOOL will be holding an information evening at the 
Campbell Tyson Business Centre, Level 2, 1 Wesley Street Pukekohe on Thursday 2 
March at 6pm. Come along for an informal evening with St Paul’s headmaster to learn why 
so many Franklin families have chosen to send their children as a boarder at St Paul’s in 
Hamilton. To find out more, go to stpauls.school.nz/events 

FREE BEGINNER GOLF SESSIONS—9:30am - Monday 13 March with Denise Orton 
6pm - Friday 24 March with Martin Tumata  
Come give golf a go with our free beginner golf lessons, for women of all ages. All equip-
ment provided. Meet a fun bunch of ladies and get fit!  For more info contact us on 09 233 
4038 or email onewhero@golf.co.nz Onewhero Golf Club - Main Road, Pukekawa, 
Tuakau  

LOST CLOTHING 

 Black pair of puma sand shoes named Alex Jenkins, please return to Rm 1 

 After Senior Swimming Sports Josh T went home with an unnamed size 8 t-shirt.  His 

missing size 10 shirt is named Tautari.  Please check to see if your child has brought 

it home by mistake. 

FOUND CLOTHING 

A child in Room 6 went home with 2 x size 8 shorts (quite new).  These were unnamed.  

Can be collected from the school office. 

http://stpauls.school.nz/events


 125th News—17th March is fast approaching.  We would love to have 

children dressed up in period costume on this day.  Hopefully the juniors can 

use their costumes again.  The senior syndicate are working on some songs 

and some folk dances to share.  All classes are studying Early Buckland, 

Buckland School history and life at school in the late 1800s, early 1900s. 

 Help Required—If anyone is willing to assist with serving afternoon tea on 

the 17th March would you please see Mavis.  We have one photographer 

assigned for the day but if anyone else would like to help your assistance 

would be appreciated.  Historical Display—Mrs Lockyer and Mrs Butcher are 

working on a historical display which will be set up in the school hall.  If you 

have early photos or artefacts to loan please see them.  Tables—if you have 

a fold up table we could do with a few more.  

 Registration—You are invited to join us to celebrate Buckland School’s 125th 

Anniversary on 17 March.  The school can be viewed anytime during this day.  

There will be afternoon tea, short speeches and the cutting of the anniversary 

cake beginning at 3.15pm.  Following this the swimming pool will be open and 

families will have the opportunity to enjoy the school’s facilities and meet up 

and renew old friendships.  Please register your intent to join us by visiting 

www.buckland.school.nz and filling out the registration form. 

 Uniform Shop - anyone interested in helping to run the school's uniform shop 

on Tuesday mornings between 8.30 and 9.30am please contact Mandy on 

021 331 616. 

All the very best for Week 5. 

Kindest Regards 

Mavis Glasgow—Principal 

Newsletter Return Slip Draw —Wk 5 T 1 2017 

The ……….………. family received the newsletter this week.  Signed: _________________ 

       (enter family name) 

 

 

 The following children who received certificates at last week’s assembly:  Rm 

6—Maton, Georgia, Daniel, Jenna-Mei, Rm7—Ava-Grace, Schuyler, Josh, 

Ella, Rm8—Shaun, Michelle, Lance, Keira, Rm9—Katie, Charlize, Marcus, 

Kaija, Rm10—Grady, Troy, Ryan, Tajt-Joy 

      School Values Awards: Riley and Brooke—both Room 8 

      Newsletter Draw: Lyall and Ashley families 

 The following children who received Gold Mathletics Certificates at last 

week’s assembly:  Rm10—Eve, Daniel, Grady, Rm9—Aaliyah, Rm8—

Lauren, William, Rm 7—Joel, Grace, Margy, Riley, Aaron, Sophie, Rm6—

Hayden Wymer 

      Top Mathlete: Jemma Rm 7 

      Top Mathletics Class: Room 7 

 Sophie in Rm 7 who was awarded Overall Champion in the 7-9 year old Arts 
and Crafts Section at the Franklin A&P show picking up 3 firsts, 6 seconds 
and 1 third place. 


